
Alcohol Policy for Student Organizations 

 

Alcoholic beverages cannot be served or provided by student organizations at events on 

university property.   

 

Student organizations that wish to serve alcoholic beverages at their off-campus events should 

hold those events at third-party vendor locations where licensed bartenders provide the alcohol. 

Student organization leaders or event planners must request permission from the Associate 

Director for Student Life before the event is scheduled or advertised.   

 

Providing free alcoholic beverages at student organization events or providing more than one 

drink with an event ticket purchased from student organizations is not permitted.  Further, 

student groups cannot pay for alcoholic beverages out of their budgets or out of dues collected 

from members.  Each student must purchase their own alcoholic beverages (i.e., pre-sold drink 

ticket with admission or pay for own drink at the bar), and student groups must provide water 

and non-alcoholic drinks at no charge to students.  Adequate food must be available where drinks 

are served.  

 

Please remember that student actions are governed by the Code of Student Rights, 

Responsibilities, and Conduct and the law school’s Academic Regulations, in addition to 

expectations of professional conduct for admission to the bar. 
 


